
Editor’s Comment:  
 
The manuscript is still not in a suitable shape to be published as an article in a journal. The 
manuscript language and presentation should be enhanced. There are many short sentences that are 
very weak and not very clear, and the language needed to be strengthened throughout the paper. In 
addition, the presentation should be better; for example, many figures are not mentioned in the text at 
all or Figure 7 mentioned before figure 6 and then placed after figure 12! 
 
Thus, I suggest that the authors to strengthen the paper in response to the above comments and 
resubmit it to the journal.  
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